December RES Newsletter

Respect Others, Encourage good decisions, Solve problems

K-2 Winter Concert during the school day on December 16th

Parents & Guardians, mark your calendars! The Elementary presents a morning of Winter Happiness. To get the best seats, arrive to sign in before the scheduled time. The concerts will be in the Elementary Gym. Please see the schedule below.

- 9:00 9:30 Kindergarten
- 9:50 10:20 2nd Grade
- 10:25 10:55 1st Grade

Parents, please arrive early enough to sign in.

Gloves and Mittens Drive December 12-16

Please help support our community children with the Gloves and Mittens Drive (hats too)! Students can bring in gloves/mittens/hats to the school and put them in their classroom's train car. Winning class will have a popsicle party!





Winter Sweater Day

Wednesday, December 14th is Winter Sweater Day! Students and staff can wear winter themed sweaters, cute or ugly, and school appropriate!

NHS Holiday Grams

Please see the flyer below.

- Please help your child fill out the information if needed, and fold the card in half
- · Fill out the recipient's first and last name, and their teacher's name
- · Sender's name is written on the inside of the card
- The sale ends December 14th
- Grams need to be turned in by December 14th for processing.
- Sale is from 8:00 AM 8:20 AM
- If a parent wants to purchase grams, please call the office for directions.



NHS HOLIDAY GRAM SALE

ALL SCHOOLS IN RSD Dec. 1 - Dec. 14

Candy grams are a fundraiser put on by the high school's National Honor Society. Students, teachers, and parents are able to purchase grams for others. Grams are a half sheet of colorful paper with a fun holiday design on them. The sender will write the name of the recipient on the back of the gram along with their teacher's name or first hour class, and then compose a written message inside the gram. They will be delivered on Friday, December 16th and the recipient will receive a candy of their choice along with the gram!

The Lions Club is coming December 6th to do vision screenings with grades K,1,2,3,5, and 7. We are so thankful to have volunteers come from Aberdeen and Yelm to help our community! If you have any questions about vision screenings please contact the school nurse at nursekendra@rainier.wednet.edu

December Menu!

<u>December Menu</u>. We have been experiencing supply problems and sometimes the menu needs to be changed at the last moment. We will try to update Skyward to reflect changes. Menus for all schools are posted on the <u>Food Services Website</u>.

Thank You for Participating in the Food Drive







Food Drive boxed!
We filled the truck! Over 1500 items were collected.

Feather the Turkey!

1st: Mrs. Sheaffer's Class

1st: Mrs. Sheaffer's Class 2nd: Mrs. Ward's Class

Mario Land

1st: Mrs. Bellows' Class 2nd: Mr. Conklin's Class

Winter Break starts with a 1/2 Day Early Release on Friday, December 16th

Winter Break December 20 - January 2 . Students will be released on Friday, December 16th at 11:35.



School Resumes January 3rd.







Lost & Found

Please contact the office if you would like to look through the Lost and Found.

Nurse Kendra

Please visit Nurse Kendra's **awesome webpage**.

Inclement Weather

Please read <u>Superintendent</u> Bahr's letter.

Click here for the Rainier School District Calendars



Rainier Elementary School

Facebook

360-446-4020

• 600 Third Street West, Rainier

600 Third Street West, Rainie

x suttond@rainier.wednet.edu

nainier.wednet.edu/domain/60

